Subarunet Announcement
To: All Subaru Retailers
From: Subaru of America, Inc.

Date: June 26, 2017

Subject: News about Takata Bankruptcy Filing

Subaru retailers may have seen the recent news about Takata’s bankruptcy filing. We have been
advised by our parent company, Subaru Corporation, that they met with Takata Japan today, and there
should be no change to our recall parts supply schedule and future parts quantities.



